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This bestselling work provides practitioners with a
complete guide to implementing response to
intervention (RTI) in schools. The authors are leading
experts who explain the main components of
RTI--high-quality instruction, frequent assessment,
and data-based decision making--and show how to
use it to foster positive academic and behavioral
outcomes for all students. Implementation procedures
are described in step-by-step detail. In a large-size
format with lay-flat binding to facilitate photocopying,
the book includes reproducible planning and
implementation worksheets. The companion website
features an accompanying PowerPoint presentation
for use in RTI training. This book is in The Guilford
Practical Intervention in the Schools Series, edited by
T. Chris Riley-Tillman. New to this Edition *Includes
extensive new research that reflects the increasing
adoption of RTI nationwide. *Expanded to include
behavioral interventions. *Chapter on effective
instructional practices for general education. *Chapter
on implementation at the whole-school and district
levels. *Chapter featuring multiple intervention case
studies. See also Assessment for Intervention, Second
Edition, which details a wide range of assessment
procedures ideal for implementation in an RTI
framework.

RTI in Practice
A hands-on and introductory guide to the art of
modern application and infrastructure monitoring and
metrics. We start small and then build on what you
learn to scale out to multi-site, multi-tier applications.
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The book is written for both developers and
sysadmins. We focus on building monitored and
measurable applications. We also use tools that are
designed to handle the challenges of managing Cloud,
containerised and distributed applications and
infrastructure. In the book we'll deliver: * An
introduction to monitoring, metrics and measurement.
* A scalable framework for monitoring hosts (including
Docker and containers), services and applications
built on top of the Riemann event stream processor. *
Graphing and metric storage using Graphite and
Grafana. * Logging with Logstash. * A framework for
high quality and useful notifications * Techniques for
developing and building monitorable applications * A
capstone that puts all the pieces together to monitor
a multi-tier application.

Ten Steps to a Results-Based Monitoring
and Evaluation System
What will you learn from this book? Go makes it easy
to build software that’s simple, reliable, and efficient.
Andthis book makes it easy for programmers like you
to get started. Googledesigned Go for highperformance networking and multiprocessing,
but—like Python and JavaScript—the language is easy
to read and use. With thispractical hands-on guide,
you’ll learn how to write Go code using clearexamples
that demonstrate the language in action. Best of all,
you’ll understandthe conventions and techniques that
employers want entry-level Godevelopers to know.
Why does this book look so different? Based on the
latest research in cognitive science and learning
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theory, HeadFirst Go uses a visually rich format to
engage your mind rather than a textheavyapproach
that puts you to sleep. Why waste your time
struggling withnew concepts? This multisensory
learning experience is designed for theway your brain
really works.

Big Money, Little Effort
Gain a practical introduction to DataOps, a new
discipline for delivering data science at scale inspired
by practices at companies such as Facebook, Uber,
LinkedIn, Twitter, and eBay. Organizations need more
than the latest AI algorithms, hottest tools, and best
people to turn data into insight-driven action and
useful analytical data products. Processes and
thinking employed to manage and use data in the
20th century are a bottleneck for working effectively
with the variety of data and advanced analytical use
cases that organizations have today. This book
provides the approach and methods to ensure
continuous rapid use of data to create analytical data
products and steer decision making. Practical
DataOps shows you how to optimize the data supply
chain from diverse raw data sources to the final data
product, whether the goal is a machine learning
model or other data-orientated output. The book
provides an approach to eliminate wasted effort and
improve collaboration between data producers, data
consumers, and the rest of the organization through
the adoption of lean thinking and agile software
development principles. This book helps you to
improve the speed and accuracy of analytical
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application development through data management
and DevOps practices that securely expand data
access, and rapidly increase the number of
reproducible data products through automation,
testing, and integration. The book also shows how to
collect feedback and monitor performance to manage
and continuously improve your processes and output.
What You Will Learn Develop a data strategy for your
organization to help it reach its long-term goals
Recognize and eliminate barriers to delivering data to
users at scale Work on the right things for the right
stakeholders through agile collaboration Create trust
in data via rigorous testing and effective data
management Build a culture of learning and
continuous improvement through monitoring
deployments and measuring outcomes Create crossfunctional self-organizing teams focused on goals not
reporting lines Build robust, trustworthy, data
pipelines in support of AI, machine learning, and other
analytical data products Who This Book Is For Data
science and advanced analytics experts, CIOs, CDOs
(chief data officers), chief analytics officers, business
analysts, business team leaders, and IT professionals
(data engineers, developers, architects, and DBAs)
supporting data teams who want to dramatically
increase the value their organization derives from
data. The book is ideal for data professionals who
want to overcome challenges of long delivery time,
poor data quality, high maintenance costs, and
scaling difficulties in getting data science output and
machine learning into customer-facing production.

Logging and Log Management
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Biocontamination Control for Pharmaceuticals and
Healthcare outlines a biocontamination strategy that
tracks bio-burden control and reduction at each
transition in classified areas of a facility. This key part
of controlling risk escalation can lead to the
contamination of medicinal products, hence
necessary tracking precautions are essential.
Regulatory authorities have challenged
pharmaceutical companies, healthcare providers, and
those in manufacturing practice to adopt a holistic
approach to contamination control. New technologies
are needed to introduce barriers between personnel
and the environment, and to provide a rapid and
more accurate assessment of risk. This book offers
guidance on building a complete biocontamination
strategy. Provides the information necessary for a
facility to build a complete biocontamination strategy
Helps facilities understand the main biocontamination
risks to medicinal products Assists the reader in
navigating regulatory requirements Provides insight
into developing an environmental monitoring program
Covers the types of rapid microbiological monitoring
methods now available, as well as current legislation

Ten Strategies of a World-Class
Cybersecurity Operations Center
Most applications today are distributed in some
fashion. Monitoring the health and performance of
these distributed architectures requires a new
approach. Enter distributed tracing, a method of
profiling and monitoring applications—especially
those that use microservice architectures. There’s just
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one problem: distributed tracing can be hard. But it
doesn’t have to be. With this practical guide, you’ll
learn what distributed tracing is and how to use it to
understand the performance and operation of your
software. Key players at Lightstep walk you through
instrumenting your code for tracing, collecting the
data that your instrumentation produces, and turning
it into useful, operational insights. If you want to start
implementing distributed tracing, this book tells you
what you need to know. You’ll learn: The pieces of a
distributed tracing deployment: Instrumentation, data
collection, and delivering value Best practices for
instrumentation (the methods for generating trace
data from your service) How to deal with or avoid
overhead, costs, and sampling How to work with
spans (the building blocks of request-based
distributed traces) and choose span characteristics
that lead to valuable traces Where distributed tracing
is headed in the future

Prometheus: Up & Running
This user-friendly guide has been thoroughly revised
to reflect significant changes in the way schools
deliver reading instruction and intervention,
especially for students at risk for reading failure. Stepby-step strategies target key areas of literacy
development: phonological awareness, fluency, and
comprehension. Particular emphasis is placed on
scientifically based practices that do not require
major curricular change and can be applied with
students of varying ages and ability levels. In a largesize format with lay-flat binding for ease of
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photocopying, the book includes 17 reproducible
assessment and instructional tools. Purchasers also
get access to a Web page where they can download
and print the reproducible materials. This book is in
The Guilford Practical Intervention in the Schools
Series, edited by T. Chris Riley-Tillman. New to This
Edition: *Chapter on multi-tiered intervention
delivery, plus additional discussion in other relevant
chapters. *Chapter on interventions for English
learners (ELs). *Chapter on vocabulary instruction,
intervention, and assessment. *Additional graphing
and data-analysis tools. *Coverage of new resources
available through federal supports.

Interventions for Reading Problems,
Second Edition
Do you have a nagging feeling that your monitoring
needs improvement, but you just aren’t sure where to
start or how to do it? Are you plagued by constant,
meaningless alerts? Does your monitoring system
routinely miss real problems? This is the book for you.
Mike Julian lays out a practical approach to designing
and implementing effective monitoring—from your
enterprise application down to the hardware in a
datacenter, and everything between. Practical
Monitoring provides you with straightforward
strategies and tactics for designing and implementing
a strong monitoring foundation for your company.
This book takes a unique vendor-neutral approach to
monitoring. Rather than discuss how to implement
specific tools, Mike teaches the principles and
underlying mechanics behind monitoring so you can
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implement the lessons in any tool. Practical
Monitoring covers essential topics including:
Monitoring antipatterns Principles of monitoring
design How to build an effective on-call rotation
Getting metrics and logs out of your application

Head First Go
The practical guide to using pricing and profitability
management to build a better business A
comprehensive reference for any business
professional looking to understand the capabilities
and competencies required for effectively managing
pricing and profitability, Pricing and Profitability
Management explains how to determine the right
approach, tools, and techniques for each of six key
categories (pricing strategy, price execution,
advanced analytics and optimization, organizational
alignment and governance, pricing technology and
data management, and tax and regulatory
effectiveness). Exploring each category in detail, the
book addresses how an integrated approach to
pricing improvement can give a sustainable,
competitive advantage to any organization. The
ultimate "how to" manual for any executive or
manager interested in price management, the book
presents a holistic, comprehensive framework that
shows how integrating these pricing categories into a
cohesive program leads to impressive gains that
cannot be achieved through a single-pronged
approach. Presents a comprehensive framework for
more effectively managing pricing and profitability
Identities the six key categories of pricing and
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profitability management Shows you how to gain a
competitive edge by managing pricing and
profitability Taking a comprehensive view of pricing,
companies can position themselves to tap a vast
source of shareholder value—the ability to set and
enforce profitable prices, not just once, but again and
again in response to marketplace changes and
evolving business needs—and this book will show you
how.

Essential SNMP
Simple Network Management Protocol (SNMP)
provides a "simple" set of operations that allows you
to more easily monitor and manage network devices
like routers, switches, servers, printers, and more.
The information you can monitor with SNMP is wideranging--from standard items, like the amount of
traffic flowing into an interface, to far more esoteric
items, like the air temperature inside a router. In spite
of its name, though, SNMP is not especially simple to
learn. O'Reilly has answered the call for help with a
practical introduction that shows how to install,
configure, and manage SNMP. Written for network
and system administrators, the book introduces the
basics of SNMP and then offers a technical
background on how to use it effectively. Essential
SNMP explores both commercial and open source
packages, and elements like OIDs, MIBs, community
strings, and traps are covered in depth. The book
contains five new chapters and various updates
throughout. Other new topics include: Expanded
coverage of SNMPv1, SNMPv2, and SNMPv3 Expanded
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coverage of SNMPc The concepts behind network
management and change management RRDTool and
Cricket The use of scripts for a variety of tasks How
Java can be used to create SNMP applications NetSNMP's Perl module The bulk of the book is devoted
to discussing, with real examples, how to use SNMP
for system and network administration tasks.
Administrators will come away with ideas for writing
scripts to help them manage their networks, create
managed objects, and extend the operation of SNMP
agents. Once demystified, SNMP is much more
accessible. If you're looking for a way to more easily
manage your network, look no further than Essential
SNMP, 2nd Edition.

APM Best Practices
The objective of APM Best Practices: Realizing
Application Performance Management is to establish
reliable application performance management (APM)
practices—to demonstrate value, to do it quickly, and
to adapt to the client circumstances. It's important to
balance long-term goals with short-term deliverables,
but without compromising usefulness or correctness.
The successful strategy is to establish a few
reasonable goals, achieve them quickly, and then
iterate over the same topics two more times, with
each successive iteration expanding the skills and
capabilities of the APM team. This strategy is referred
to as “Good, Better, Best”. The application
performance monitoring marketplace is very focused
on ease of installation, rapid time to usefulness, and
overall ease of use. But these worthy platitudes do
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not really address the application performance
management processes that ensure that you will
deploy effectively, synergize on quality assurance test
plans, triage accurately, and encourage collaboration
across the application life cycle that ultimately lowers
overall application cost and ensures a quality user
experience. These are also fine platitudes but these
are the ones that are of interest to your application
sponsors. These are the ones for which you need to
show value. This CA Press book employs this iterative
approach, adapted pragmatically for the realities of
your organizational and operational constraints, to
realize a future state that your sponsors will find
useful, predictable and manageable—and something
that they will want to fund. In the meantime, you will
learn the useful techniques needed to set up and
maintain a useful performance management system
utilizing best practices regardless of the software
provider(s).

Seeking SRE
Do you have a nagging feeling that your monitoring
needs improvement, but you just aren’t sure where to
start or how to do it? Are you plagued by constant,
meaningless alerts? Does your monitoring system
routinely miss real problems? This is the book for you.
Mike Julian lays out a practical approach to designing
and implementing effective monitoring—from your
enterprise application down to the hardware in a
datacenter, and everything between. Practical
Monitoring provides you with straightforward
strategies and tactics for designing and implementing
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a strong monitoring foundation for your company.
This book takes a unique vendor-neutral approach to
monitoring. Rather than discuss how to implement
specific tools, Mike teaches the principles and
underlying mechanics behind monitoring so you can
implement the lessons in any tool. Practical
Monitoring covers essential topics including:
Monitoring antipatterns Principles of monitoring
design How to build an effective on-call rotation
Getting metrics and logs out of your application

A Practical Guide to Planning
Interventions and Monitoring Progress
Covers various aspect of effective discipline systems,
including discussion of the crucial components of
classroom discipline and universal techniques for
teachers.

Practical Monitoring
Build Prometheus ecosystems with metric-centric
visualization, alerting, and querying Key Features
Integrate Prometheus with Alertmanager and Grafana
for building a complete monitoring system Explore
PromQL, Prometheus' functional query language, with
easy-to-follow examples Learn how to deploy
Prometheus components using Kubernetes and
traditional instances Book Description Prometheus is
an open source monitoring system. It provides a
modern time series database, a robust query
language, several metric visualization possibilities,
and a reliable alerting solution for traditional and
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cloud-native infrastructure. This book covers the
fundamental concepts of monitoring and explores
Prometheus architecture, its data model, and how
metric aggregation works. Multiple test environments
are included to help explore different configuration
scenarios, such as the use of various exporters and
integrations. You’ll delve into PromQL, supported by
several examples, and then apply that knowledge to
alerting and recording rules, as well as how to test
them. After that, alert routing with Alertmanager and
creating visualizations with Grafana is thoroughly
covered. In addition, this book covers several service
discovery mechanisms and even provides an example
of how to create your own. Finally, you’ll learn about
Prometheus federation, cross-sharding aggregation,
and also long-term storage with the help of Thanos.
By the end of this book, you’ll be able to implement
and scale Prometheus as a full monitoring system onpremises, in cloud environments, in standalone
instances, or using container orchestration with
Kubernetes. What you will learn Grasp monitoring
fundamentals and implement them using Prometheus
Discover how to extract metrics from common
infrastructure services Find out how to take full
advantage of PromQL Design a highly available,
resilient, and scalable Prometheus stack Explore the
power of Kubernetes Prometheus Operator
Understand concepts such as federation and crossshard aggregation Unlock seamless global views and
long-term retention in cloud-native apps with Thanos
Who this book is for If you’re a software developer,
cloud administrator, site reliability engineer, DevOps
enthusiast or system admin looking to set up a failsafe monitoring and alerting system for sustaining
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infrastructure security and performance, this book is
for you. Basic networking and infrastructure
monitoring knowledge will help you understand the
concepts covered in this book.

Istio: Up and Running
Get up to speed with Prometheus, the metrics-based
monitoring system used by tens of thousands of
organizations in production. This practical guide
provides application developers, sysadmins, and
DevOps practitioners with a hands-on introduction to
the most important aspects of Prometheus, including
dashboarding and alerting, direct code
instrumentation, and metric collection from thirdparty systems with exporters. This open source
system has gained popularity over the past few years
for good reason. With its simple yet powerful data
model and query language, Prometheus does one
thing, and it does it well. Author and Prometheus
developer Brian Brazil guides you through
Prometheus setup, the Node exporter, and the
Alertmanager, then demonstrates how to use them
for application and infrastructure monitoring. Know
where and how much to apply instrumentation to your
application code Identify metrics with labels using
unique key-value pairs Get an introduction to
Grafana, a popular tool for building dashboards Learn
how to use the Node Exporter to monitor your
infrastructure Use service discovery to provide
different views of your machines and services Use
Prometheus with Kubernetes and examine exporters
you can use with containers Convert data from other
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monitoring systems into the Prometheus format

Qualities of Effective Teachers
With this practical book, you’ll discover how to catch
complications in your distributed system before they
develop into costly problems. Based on his extensive
experience in systems ops at large technology
companies, author Slawek Ligus describes an
effective data-driven approach for monitoring and
alerting that enables you to maintain high availability
and deliver a high quality of service. Learn methods
for measuring state changes and data flow in your
system, and set up alerts to help you recover quickly
from problems when they do arise. If you’re a system
operator waging the daily battle to provide the best
performance at the lowest cost, this book is for you.
Monitor every component of your application stack,
from the network to user experience Learn how to
draw the right conclusions from the metrics you
obtain Develop a robust alerting system that can
identify problematic anomalies—without raising false
alarms Address system failures by their impact on
resource utilization and user experience Plan an
alerting configuration that scales with your expanding
network Learn how to choose appropriate
maintenance times automatically Develop a work
environment that fosters flexibility and adaptability

Hands-On Infrastructure Monitoring with
Prometheus
This book, which has been prepared by an
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international group of experts, provides
comprehensive guidance for the design, planning and
implementation of assessments and monitoring
programmes for water bodies used for recreation. It
addresses the wide range of hazards which may be
encountered and emphasizes the importance of
linking monitoring progra

Fast and Effective Assessment
A must-have resource for educational professionals
implementing Response to Intervention (RTI)
programs in their schools RTI in Practice: A Practical
Guide to Implementing Effective Evidence-Based
Interventions in Your School is an innovative and
timely guide that presents concrete, balanced
perspectives and directions for implementing an
effective RTI model in your school. Built upon the
three tiers of effective general education and
universal screening, targeted interventions, and
intensive interventions, this authoritative resource
addresses: Effective academic programs for all
students How to use data to make decisions in
general education Guidelines for setting goals,
monitoring progress, and graphing intervention
outcomes Multicultural considerations Realistic case
scenarios appear throughout to bring the
implementation strategies to life, and the book is
packaged with a CD-ROM containing numerous
reproducible and customizable forms, surveys, and
screening tools, as well as an annotated list of
resources for charting and monitoring individual
student and classroom progress. RTI in Practice: A
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Practical Guide to Implementing Effective EvidenceBased Interventions in Your School is a complete
resource providing educators and school professionals
with the tips¿and tools needed for successful RTI
program implementation.

Pricing and Profitability Management
Ben is stuck. A development lead with a strong vision
for how the intersection of development and
operations at his office can be improved, he can’t
help but feel overwhelmed and discouraged by
common problems such as slow turnaround time,
rushed and ineffective handover documentation,
mounting technical debt, and a lagging QA process.
What steps should Ben take to build the momentum
needed to create positive changes within his
company? In this unique business novel by Dave
Harrison and Knox Lively, two DevOps professionals
with years of diverse experience in the industry, you
follow Ben as he solves work frustrations in order to
adopt Agile, DevOps, and microservices architectures
for his organization. Achieving DevOps addresses the
“Now what?” moment many DevOps professionals
face on their journey. The story provides you with the
knowledge you need to navigate the internal political
waters, build management support, show measurable
results, and bring DevOps successfully into your
organization. Come away with practical lessons and
timeless business concepts. You’ll know how to effect
change in a company from the bottom up, gain
support, and instill a pattern of progressively building
on success. Experience Ben’s progress vicariously in
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Achieving DevOps and bridge the gap between
inspiration and the implementation of your own
DevOps practices. Who This Book Is For Those serving
as change agents who are working to influence and
move their organizations toward a DevOps approach
to software development and deployment: those
working to effect change from the bottom up such as
development leads, QA leads, project managers, and
individual developers; and IT directors, CTOs, and
others at the top of an organization who are being
asked to lend their support toward DevOps
implementation efforts

Monitoring Bathing Waters
Learn innovative strategies to design and measure
effective classroom interventions. The author offers
teachers, individualized education program
coordinators, and administrators research-based
strategies and tools to create and document highly
individualized plans that support response to
intervention efforts and IEPs. Each chapter includes
examples and case studies of students representing
various grade levels and needs.

Distributed Tracing in Practice
Ten Strategies of a World-Class Cyber Security
Operations Center conveys MITRE's accumulated
expertise on enterprise-grade computer network
defense. It covers ten key qualities of leading Cyber
Security Operations Centers (CSOCs), ranging from
their structure and organization, to processes that
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best enable smooth operations, to approaches that
extract maximum value from key CSOC technology
investments. This book offers perspective and context
for key decision points in structuring a CSOC, such as
what capabilities to offer, how to architect large-scale
data collection and analysis, and how to prepare the
CSOC team for agile, threat-based response. If you
manage, work in, or are standing up a CSOC, this
book is for you. It is also available on MITRE's website,
www.mitre.org.

Site Reliability Engineering
This Handbook provides a comprehensive ten-step
model that will help guide development practitioners
through the process of designing and building a
results-based monitoring and evaluation system.

Effective DevOps
What if teachers could dramatically reduce the
amount of time they spend reviewing and correcting
student work and actually see better results in terms
of student learning? That’s the goal of Glen Pearsall,
who shares dozens of classroom-tested strategies
that lessen teachers’ workload while increasing
students’ class participation and improving their
understanding. Readers will learn how to • Refine
their classroom questioning techniques to continually
check students’ progress and provide instant
feedback; • Encourage students to internalize
learning goals so they better understand what is
expected of them; • Use fast, formative assessment
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strategies to check and correct during class time; •
Modify traditional summative-testing strategies to
monitor student progress in a formative way; • Speed
up the correction process via student self-proofing,
representative sampling, and helpful technology
tools; and • Engage students in becoming actively
involved in assessing their own work. Drawing from
his own experience as a teacher and coach, Pearsall
offers practical, real-world advice in the form of
techniques that are both effective and sustainable in
the everyday classroom. The result is smarter
assessment—for both teachers and students.

Monitoring with Graphite
In 2016, Google’s Site Reliability Engineering book
ignited an industry discussion on what it means to run
production services today—and why reliability
considerations are fundamental to service design.
Now, Google engineers who worked on that bestseller
introduce The Site Reliability Workbook, a hands-on
companion that uses concrete examples to show you
how to put SRE principles and practices to work in
your environment. This new workbook not only
combines practical examples from Google’s
experiences, but also provides case studies from
Google’s Cloud Platform customers who underwent
this journey. Evernote, The Home Depot, The New
York Times, and other companies outline hard-won
experiences of what worked for them and what didn’t.
Dive into this workbook and learn how to flesh out
your own SRE practice, no matter what size your
company is. You’ll learn: How to run reliable services
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in environments you don’t completely control—like
cloud Practical applications of how to create, monitor,
and run your services via Service Level Objectives
How to convert existing ops teams to SRE—including
how to dig out of operational overload Methods for
starting SRE from either greenfield or brownfield

The Educator's Guide to Preventing and
Solving Discipline Problems
Logging and Log Management: The Authoritative
Guide to Understanding the Concepts Surrounding
Logging and Log Management introduces information
technology professionals to the basic concepts of
logging and log management. It provides tools and
techniques to analyze log data and detect malicious
activity. The book consists of 22 chapters that cover
the basics of log data; log data sources; log storage
technologies; a case study on how syslog-ng is
deployed in a real environment for log collection;
covert logging; planning and preparing for the
analysis log data; simple analysis techniques; and
tools and techniques for reviewing logs for potential
problems. The book also discusses statistical analysis;
log data mining; visualizing log data; logging laws and
logging mistakes; open source and commercial
toolsets for log data collection and analysis; log
management procedures; and attacks against logging
systems. In addition, the book addresses logging for
programmers; logging and compliance with
regulations and policies; planning for log analysis
system deployment; cloud logging; and the future of
log standards, logging, and log analysis. This book
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was written for anyone interested in learning more
about logging and log management. These include
systems administrators, junior security engineers,
application developers, and managers.
Comprehensive coverage of log management
including analysis, visualization, reporting and more
Includes information on different uses for logs -- from
system operations to regulatory compliance Features
case Studies on syslog-ng and actual real-world
situations where logs came in handy in incident
response Provides practical guidance in the areas of
report, log analysis system selection, planning a log
analysis system and log data normalization and
correlation

Practical Monitoring
Written by two educational psychologists, this
essential aid shows how change can be managed to
increase job satisfaction and avoid unnecessary stress
and conflict. * offers practical advice for schools with
action plans * outlines the mechanics and processes
in self-appraisal * analyses the key methods for
promoting effective change * shows ways to monitor,
review and evaluate change * examines a number of
strategies including consultation, negotiation, project
development and in-service training

Practical Microservices
Graphite has become one of the most powerful
monitoring tools available today, due to its ease of
use, rapid graph prototyping abilities, and a friendly
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rendering API. With this practical guide, system
administrators and engineers will learn how to use
this open source tool to track operational data you
need to monitor your systems, as well as applicationlevel metrics for profiling your services. Author Jason
Dixon, member of the Graphite project, provides a
thorough introduction of Graphite from the basics to
the skills and tools you need for troubleshooting and
scaling out its software components. If you want to
learn more about monitoring systems, services, or
applications, this is the book you need. Get an
introduction to monitoring, including important
concepts and terminology Examine the features and
functionality of key Graphite components, including
Carbon and Whisper Learn the typical user workflow
necessary to create a basic line chart Build complex
charts with chained functions and multiple axes that
interact directly with the rendering API Understand
how to use the native Graphite dashboard, as well as
the more popular third-party dashboards Master the
art of scaling and troubleshooting high-performance
or highly available Graphite clusters

Managing Change in Schools
In July 1997, twenty-five of America's most influential
journalists sat down to try and discover what had
happened to their profession in the years between
Watergate and Whitewater. What they knew was that
the public no longer trusted the press as it once had.
They were keenly aware of the pressures that
advertisers and new technologies were putting on
newsrooms around the country. But, more than
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anything, they were aware that readers, listeners, and
viewers — the people who use the news — were
turning away from it in droves. There were many
reasons for the public's growing lack of trust. On
television, there were the ads that looked like news
shows and programs that presented gossip and press
releases as if they were news. There were the
"docudramas," television movies that were an uneasy
blend of fact and fiction and which purported to show
viewers how events had "really" happened. At
newspapers and magazines, celebrity was replacing
news, newsroom budgets were being slashed, and
editors were pushing journalists for more "edge" and
"attitude" in place of reporting. And, on the radio,
powerful talk personalities led their listeners from
sensation to sensation, from fact to fantasy, while
deriding traditional journalism. Fact was blending with
fiction, news with entertainment, journalism with
rumor. Calling themselves the Committee of
Concerned Journalists, the twenty-five determined to
find how the news had found itself in this state. Drawn
from the committee's years of intensive research,
dozens of surveys of readers, listeners, viewers,
editors, and journalists, and more than one hundred
intensive interviews with journalists and editors, The
Elements of Journalism is the first book ever to spell
out — both for those who create and those who
consume the news — the principles and
responsibilities of journalism. Written by Bill Kovach
and Tom Rosenstiel, two of the nation's preeminent
press critics, this is one of the most provocative books
about the role of information in society in more than a
generation and one of the most important ever
written about news. By offering in turn each of the
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principles that should govern reporting, Kovach and
Rosenstiel show how some of the most common
conceptions about the press, such as neutrality,
fairness, and balance, are actually modern
misconceptions. They also spell out how the news
should be gathered, written, and reported even as
they demonstrate why the First Amendment is on the
brink of becoming a commercial right rather than
something any American citizen can enjoy. The
Elements of Journalism is already igniting a national
dialogue on issues vital to us all. This book will be the
starting point for discussions by journalists and
members of the public about the nature of journalism
and the access that we all enjoy to information for
years to come.

Biocontamination Control for
Pharmaceuticals and Healthcare
Learn how to implement metrics-centric monitoring
with Prometheus. This introductory book teaches you
how to use Prometheus to monitor hosts, applications,
and services. We cover installation, basic monitoring,
service discovery, alerting, log monitoring, scaling,
and visualization. Includes introducing you to
monitoring basics, methodologies and approaches.
Learn how to monitor in a metric-centric world
including building dynamic thresholds, basic anomaly
detection, monitoring aggregation, and federation.
We'll look at how to apply modern patterns like
Google's Four Golden Signals, the USE method, and
the RED method. We cover monitoring Kubernetes,
Docker containers, databases, and we look at
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instrumenting applications and integrating logging.
We focus on the particular challenges of monitoring
highly dynamic, transitory environments and new
architectures like microservices. We focus on
monitoring in the Cloud, including looking at service
discovery and monitoring for Cloud platforms.

Practical DataOps
Learn how to implement the microservice architecture
using Java About This Book Leverage the power of
microservices to build a flexible and efficient system
in Java See Docker and Spring Boot in practice to form
easily deployable microservices Hands-on approach
throughout the book in order to familiarize and grasp
the details Who This Book Is For This book is for Java
developers who want to get started with
microservices and implement it in their workplace. No
knowledge of microservice is necessary. What You
Will Learn The role of a discovery service and
externalized configuration in the overall architecture
Use of message brokers for event driven
microservices How to intermix data management
strategies across components Implementing different
types of tests in Spring Boot environment Applying CI
to our microservices style architecture Walk through
of monitoring and scaling the sample application In
Detail A microservice architecture helps you build
your application as a suite of different services. This
approach has been widely adopted as it helps to
easily scale up your application with reduced
dependencies. This way if a part of your application is
corrupted, it can be fixed easily thereby eliminating
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the possibility of completely shutting down your
software. This book will teach you how to leverage
Java to build scalable microservices. You will learn the
fundamentals of this architecture and how to
efficiently implement it practically. We start off with a
brief introduction to the microservice architecture and
how it fares with the other architectures. The book
dives deep into essential microservice components
and how to set up seamless communication between
two microservice end points. You will create an
effective data model and learn different ways to test
and deploy a microservices. You will also learn the
best way to migrate your software from a monolith to
a microservice architecture. Finishing off with
monitoring, scaling and troubleshooting, this book will
set a solid foundation for you to start implementing
microservices. Style and approach Starting with the
fundamentals, this book explains all the essential
concepts gradually with the help of numerous
examples.

Playing to Win
You did it. You successfully transformed your
application into a microservices architecture. But now
that you’re running services across different
environments—public to public, private to public,
virtual machine to container—your cloud native
software is beginning to encounter reliability issues.
How do you stay on top of this ever-increasing
complexity? With the Istio service mesh, you’ll be able
to manage traffic, control access, monitor, report, get
telemetry data, manage quota, trace, and more with
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resilience across your microservice. In this book, Lee
Calcote and Zack Butcher explain why your services
need a service mesh and demonstrate step-by-step
how Istio fits into the life cycle of a distributed
application. You’ll learn about the tools and APIs for
enabling and managing many of the features found in
Istio. Explore the observability challenges Istio
addresses Use request routing, traffic shifting, fault
injection, and other features essential to running a
solid service mesh Generate and collect telemetry
information Try different deployment patterns,
including A/B, blue/green, and canary Get examples
of how to develop and deploy real-world applications
with Istio support

Practical Guide for Ground-water
Sampling
There are many excellent R resources for
visualization, data science, and package
development. Hundreds of scattered vignettes, web
pages, and forums explain how to use R in particular
domains. But little has been written on how to simply
make R work effectively—until now. This hands-on
book teaches novices and experienced R users how to
write efficient R code. Drawing on years of experience
teaching R courses, authors Colin Gillespie and Robin
Lovelace provide practical advice on a range of
topics—from optimizing the set-up of RStudio to
leveraging C++—that make this book a useful
addition to any R user’s bookshelf. Academics,
business users, and programmers from a wide range
of backgrounds stand to benefit from the guidance in
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Efficient R Programming. Get advice for setting up an
R programming environment Explore general
programming concepts and R coding techniques
Understand the ingredients of an efficient R workflow
Learn how to efficiently read and write data in R Dive
into data carpentry—the vital skill for cleaning raw
data Optimize your code with profiling, standard
tricks, and other methods Determine your hardware
capabilities for handling R computation Maximize the
benefits of collaborative R programming Accelerate
your transition from R hacker to R programmer

Achieving DevOps
Some companies think that adopting devops means
bringing in specialists or a host of new tools. With this
practical guide, you’ll learn why devops is a
professional and cultural movement that calls for
change from inside your organization. Authors Ryn
Daniels and Jennifer Davis provide several approaches
for improving collaboration within teams, creating
affinity among teams, promoting efficient tool usage
in your company, and scaling up what works
throughout your organization’s inflection points.
Devops stresses iterative efforts to break down
information silos, monitor relationships, and repair
misunderstandings that arise between and within
teams in your organization. By applying the
actionable strategies in this book, you can make
sustainable changes in your environment regardless
of your level within your organization. Explore the
foundations of devops and learn the four pillars of
effective devops Encourage collaboration to help
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individuals work together and build durable and longlasting relationships Create affinity among teams
while balancing differing goals or metrics Accelerate
cultural direction by selecting tools and workflows
that complement your organization Troubleshoot
common problems and misunderstandings that can
arise throughout the organizational lifecycle Learn
from case studies from organizations and individuals
to help inform your own devops journey

Practical Monitoring
Explains how companies must pinpoint business
strategies to a few critically important choices,
identifying common blunders while outlining simple
exercises and questions that can guide day-to-day
and long-term decisions.

The Site Reliability Workbook
Monitoring with Prometheus
Organizations big and small have started to realize
just how crucial system and application reliability is to
their business. They’ve also learned just how difficult
it is to maintain that reliability while iterating at the
speed demanded by the marketplace. Site Reliability
Engineering (SRE) is a proven approach to this
challenge. SRE is a large and rich topic to discuss.
Google led the way with Site Reliability Engineering,
the wildly successful O’Reilly book that described
Google’s creation of the discipline and the
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implementation that’s allowed them to operate at a
planetary scale. Inspired by that earlier work, this
book explores a very different part of the SRE space.
The more than two dozen chapters in Seeking SRE
bring you into some of the important conversations
going on in the SRE world right now. Listen as
engineers and other leaders in the field discuss:
Different ways of implementing SRE and SRE
principles in a wide variety of settings How SRE
relates to other approaches such as DevOps
Specialties on the cutting edge that will soon be
commonplace in SRE Best practices and technologies
that make practicing SRE easier The important but
rarely explored human side of SRE David N. BlankEdelman is the book’s curator and editor.

Response to Intervention, Second Edition
From the best-selling author of the Next Big
Investment Boom, this book provides everything you
need to know about making the world's money
markets work to your advantage, enabling you to turn
basic investments into a winning portfolio. Big Money,
Little Effort shows you how a straightforward,
manageable and stress-free investment system, if
properly applied and monitored, can protect you from
the volatility of the world's stock markets while
ensuring consistent returns on your original
investment. In an industry awash with different (and
often very vocal) opinions, the author removes the
mystique that often surrounds stock market
investment and explains his own tried-and-tested
system for managing your investments - a system
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that can be operated and maintained in a short
amount of time, once a week. The book includes a
glossary of financial terms and a list of further reading
resources. Whether your investment is large or small,
Big Money, Little Effort is the essential guide if you
want to make positive returns from the stock market.

Efficient R Programming
Do you have a nagging feeling that your monitoring
could be improved, but you just aren’t sure how? This
is the book for you. Practical Monitoring explains what
makes your monitoring less than stellar, and provides
a practical approach to designing and implementing a
monitoring strategy, from the application down to the
hardware in the datacenter and everything in
between.

The Elements of Journalism
Remember those great teachers who made you
excited about learning? Remember how it felt to be in
their classes and to experience how they made their
classrooms come alive? What made those teachers
special? What qualities and skills did they have to
ignite student learning? Most important, how did
those teachers help their students become
successful? In Qualities of Effective Teachers, 2nd
edition, James H. Stronge shows educators how to
recreate this same excitement and enthusiasm in
their own classrooms by describing the characteristics
and skills of effective teachers. Stronge synthesizes
research to identify specific teacher behaviors that
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contribute to student achievement. Rather than look
at outside factors like demographics, district
leadership, and state mandates, Stronge focuses
specifically on what teachers can control: their own
preparation, personality, and practices. Learn how
effective teachers *Prepare to be effective educators.
*Establish, manage, and maintain learning-focused
classroom environments. *Organize time,
communicate expectations, and plan instruction.
*Present curriculum to support active and engaged
learning. *Monitor student progress, identify student
potential, and meet the needs of special populations
in the classroom. This second edition includes new
tips and tools for engaging at-risk students and highability students. It also includes skills checklists and
an expanded, annotated bibliography to provide a
springboard for further insight and exploration.
Teachers, educators who hire teachers, teacher
leaders, supervisors, and teachers-in-training can all
use this book to learn to how to develop better
teachers and to improve the quality of learning for all
students.

The Art of Monitoring
The overwhelming majority of a software system’s
lifespan is spent in use, not in design or
implementation. So, why does conventional wisdom
insist that software engineers focus primarily on the
design and development of large-scale computing
systems? In this collection of essays and articles, key
members of Google’s Site Reliability Team explain
how and why their commitment to the entire lifecycle
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has enabled the company to successfully build,
deploy, monitor, and maintain some of the largest
software systems in the world. You’ll learn the
principles and practices that enable Google engineers
to make systems more scalable, reliable, and
efficient—lessons directly applicable to your
organization. This book is divided into four sections:
Introduction—Learn what site reliability engineering is
and why it differs from conventional IT industry
practices Principles—Examine the patterns, behaviors,
and areas of concern that influence the work of a site
reliability engineer (SRE) Practices—Understand the
theory and practice of an SRE’s day-to-day work:
building and operating large distributed computing
systems Management—Explore Google's best
practices for training, communication, and meetings
that your organization can use
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